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1st – “Reflections on the Leather River” by Mary Wright

Ocotber 2007
Tisdale, November 1, 2007 by: Darlene McCullough

 

Twelve members were present for

the October meeting in the

Doghide Gallery. A special

welcome to returning member,

Susan Morgan.

No slides were submitted for the Gleneath Foto Fun Competition so Darlene will inform them that

we would like to participate if it becomes a digital competition as we now shoot mainly in the digital

format.

Submissions for the club photo

show to be shown at the senior

residences are to be given to

Alan Caithcart who will make a
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Third, "Fall Reflections" by Hannah Anderson

slide show DVD of them. These

can be digital images on a CD or

4 x 6 prints.

Since we prefer to judge the

entries for the monthly theme

shoots using a lap top and a

digital projector, Alan has

purchased a 4 x 6 print scanner

for us to use for this purpose.

There were eight entries in this

month’s theme shoot –

reflection(s). First went to Mary

Wright for her photo taken along

the Leather River, second to

Jillian Anderson who creatively

threw a stone in the river to

create her image, and third to

Hannah Anderson who took her

photo in the same location as her

sister but when the water was

calm. All eight entries in this

theme shoot were exceptionally

good!

For our summer outing we had

visited the 4 Seasons

Greenhouse and Plants O’

Plenty to photograph flowers.

Members submitted their images

to Jerry Crawford who selected

some from each member and

made these into a DVD slide

show with music. Jerry projected

this for us to view and it was

certainly colourful with many great images!

Darlene has been asked to do a presentation of photos to the Garden Club in Tisdale on November

21st and Alan agreed to let her use his lap top and digital projector for this.

Mary provided an extra special lunch of angel food cake, strawberries, and ice cream as this is the

last meeting that long time members Jerry and Doreen Crawford will be with us. They contributed a

great deal to our photo club over the years and we wish them well as they begin a new phase of their

lives in Saskatoon. We will certainly miss them and invite them to come and share with us any time

they happen to be in Tisdale on a meeting night.

The next meeting will be held in the Doghide Gallery on Tuesday, November 27th at 7:00 PM.

Darlene McCullough
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second, "Rippling Trees" by Jillian Anderson

 

Month Theme Lunch

November Farming Albert

January Cloud(s) Glenn Galloway

February Wild Animal(s) Alan

March Portrait (human or animal) Lia Boxall

April Lightning Aliie

May Duck(s) Sophie and Deb

June Field Trip  

Gerald B. Crawford

Box 100, Chelan, SK S0E 0N0

(306) 278-2249

Check out my Webpage:

http://www.greenwaterreport.com

Return to Ensign
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This page is a story posted on Ensign a daily web site offering a variety of material from scenic images,

political commentary, information and news. Theis publications is the work of Faster Than Light

Communications . If you would like to comment on this story or you wish to contact the editor of these sites

please send us email.

 

Editor : Timothy W. Shire

Faster Than Light Communication

Box 1776, Tisdale, Saskatchewan, Canada, S0E 1T0

306 873 2004
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